
Appeal for Transparency in Environmental 

Policy Decisions 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Office Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the current lack of transparency in the 

environmental policy decisions made by [Organization/Office Name]. As a concerned citizen 

and advocate for environmental stewardship, I believe that transparent decision-making 

processes are essential for fostering public trust and effective policy implementation. 

Environmental issues profoundly affect our communities, economies, and ecosystems. 

Therefore, it is crucial that stakeholders, including the public, have access to relevant 

information and opportunities to provide input in the decision-making process. I urge your office 

to prioritize transparency by [suggest specific actions, e.g., holding public forums, releasing draft 

policies for public comment, etc.]. 

Thank you for considering this important matter. I look forward to your prompt action and am 

hopeful for a more transparent and inclusive approach to environmental policy in our 

community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


